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SGseAu| fou6 28th December, 2022 

NOTICE 

This is for the information of the staff members, both teaching and non-teaching that the college shall remain closed on Thursday, 29" December,2022 on account of Prakash Purav of Sri Guru Gobind Singh Ji. 

Kindly note that Examination duties and staff deputed for exam will function as usual. 
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PRINCIPAL 

Copy to: Teaching Staf 
Non- Teaching Staff 
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